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 Objection

Comments Roads in this area are not suitable for the HGV movements this incinerator would invoke. Indeed the
Ford Road was created by British Rail many years ago for rail user traffic and now carries lorries that
rock foundations and destroy underground pipework! The visual impact would be a blot on the
landscape. Emissions from incinerators severely damage air quality and risk the health of everyone in
the locale!
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